
 
     
 
Circular No87/2019-20                                                                        Date  : 04 Dec, 2019 

“Giving From The Sole” 
Dear Parents, 
 
We all have unwanted shoes, still beautiful and wearable. Give them a second life.   
 
Bal Bharati Public School, Noida has joined hands with an NGO to sort, segregate, repair, and pack the shoes for 
distribution to the less privileged. This initiative is an attempt to encourage people to make conscious choice towards 
sustainable living.   
 
The contribution can be of any type of shoes or slippers as long as they are wearable. 
 

 
Neatly packed and quality shoes and slippers will be appreciated.  Interactors and students are requested to 
donate footwear in neat bags or boxes latest by 16 Dec, 2019 to their respective class teachers. 
 
Please do not send sub-standard, torn or absolutely damaged footwear. 
 
Let’s join hands to provide support to our under privileged brethren. 
 

“It’s not how much we give but how much love we put into giving.” 
 

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal)   
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